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May 22,2022

Shoreline City Council,

I am writing in Regards to Agenda Item 9(c) , Authorizing the Use of Eminent Domain for
Acquisition of King County Tax Parcel 727810-0905 for Public Park Land.

It is my opinion that the Shoreline City Council should absolutely reject a vote on Ordinance
No. 967.

I live on 27th Ave. N.W. and the many issues that would result from a quick decision on this
ordinance have not been fully explored. Issues of access to the beach via people's private
property and the railroad property, parking, single road access and other issues.

This has been such a sudden decision, and there has been no input from the residents who
reside on 27th Ave. N. W.

Do consider all issues before authorizing the use of Eminent Domain obtaining this land.
Sincerely,. Judith Lehde

Secretary, Richmond Beach Preservation Association
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